Michelle Webb

From: Julie Cozzi

Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 10:52 AM

To: Michelle Webb

Subject: FW: SEABA, goats, KHNS

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Categories: Purple Category

From: Eric [mailto:banjorebop@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 10:07 AM

To: Stephanie Scott; Joanne Waterman; Julie Cozzi; Debra Schnabel; George Campbell; Jerry Lapp; Dave Berry; Diana

Lapham Cc: eric holle

Subject: FW: SEABA, goats, KHNS

Stephanie, Julie, and Assembly members,

There was an inaccuracy reported by KHNS regarding ADF&G's position on the proposed SEABA "photo contest." I am forwarding the following statement from Stephanie Sell of ADF&G for the sake of clarity.

Eric Holle

----- Forwarded Message

From: "Sell, Stephanie K (DFG)" < stephanie.sell@alaska.gov">stephanie.sell@alaska.gov

Date: Fri, 07 Mar 2014 15:51:11 +0000 **To:** eric holle <banjorebop@yahoo.com>

Cc: "Scott, Ryan (DFG)" < ryan.scott@alaska.gov>, eric holle < banjorebop@yahoo.com>, "Kevin S (DFG) White"

<<u>kevin.white@alaska.gov</u>> **Subject:** Re: SEABA, goats, KHNS

Eric,

That was an inaccurate statement by KHNS. The department supports ending the event earlier than requested by SEABA and the mayor proposed April 1. This would make the event period shorter (march 21-April 1). I hope this clarifies things.

Cheers Stephanie

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 6, 2014, at 10:07 PM, "Eric" < banjorebop@yahoo.com > wrote:

SEABA, goats, KHNS Hi Ryan and Stephanie,

On behalf of Lynn Canal Conservation, I would like to say I was encouraged to see a strong, definitive letter from the department in favor of keeping existing heli-ski boundaries, instead of allowing SEABA to open new areas of the map for

an entire month. I was then discouraged to hear the KHNS report that stated that Steph department would support the proposed "photo competition" if it began April 1 instead 10 or 11 days make that big a difference in stress factors on pregnant nannies?	
End of Forwarded Message	